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PWSD#5 Contact Information 
P. O. Box 556,  

Camdenton, MO  65020 

Best method of contact is through the Email address 

pwsdno5@gmail.com 

 

Collection Steps 

Please be aware the following steps will occur before 

your water is locked out. 

1.  Phone call, message left if no answer.  This will be the 

only phone contact. 

2.  Delinquency letter listing date of shut off if 

arrangements are not made. 

3.  Red shut off notice on door and another mailed within 

10 days of termination water.  

4.  Termination. 

Turning your water back on requires the following: 

1.  Water disconnected $100 plus cost of disconnection 

locks and labor. Reconnect charge $100 and $500 deposit 

refundable at closing of account. 

 

2.  Payment of all back charges. 

 

We hope that with these procedures in place owners will 

realize the importance of keeping their water/sewer bill 

current. 

 

Board Meetings 
Board Meetings are 

held monthly and are 

open to the public.  We 

have scheduled the first 

quarter meetings as 

follows:  January 17, 

February 21, and March 

21.  Meeting locations 

change so if you are 

interested in attending 

please email.   

Selling your Unit? 

If you sell your unit you 

are responsible for 

contacting the 

water/sewer district and 

removing your name.  If 

we are not contacted 

you are responsible for 

that bill until we are 

contacted.  

Pwsdno5@gmail.com 

 

 

Newsletters, Budgets, CCR and other info can be found on 

the new PWSD#5 website. 

https://pwsd5camdencountymo.cloudaccess.host/ 

Funding 

The competition was fierce for the State American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Grant and unfortunately, 
PWSD #5 did not receive the funding requested. The County ARPA funds were contingent upon us 
receiving the State funds. Contact has been made with the Presiding and District Commissioners to 
inquire if there is a possibility of securing the funds that were set aside (nearly $1 million dollars) for 
our project. With the end of the year activities at the Court House and the Presiding Commissioner 
change, a meeting has not yet been secured. 

There is an upcoming training in mid-January that the Missouri Rural Water Association (MRWA) is 
sponsoring regarding Funding for Water & Wastewater Projects and Board Member, Gail White, plans 
to take part. Rest assured PWSD #5 is being the best steward possible of our funds and we 
are seeking all avenues to secure grants and low-interest loans in order to continue with the project. 

The anticipated project includes a new well, storage capacity, and security fencing. PWSD #5 
previously purchased property for this project to serve Cedar Heights and Clearwater Condos along 
with the homes on Mission Hills Lane. 
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